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During the first weekend of November, our rowers competed at
Head of the Hooch, our annual fall regatta in Chattanooga, TN.
We would like to thank those that donated for food and other
items! 

Although we do not have any more regattas this season, we are
pumped up for the approaching 2k sprint season! We have
already started our winter training and are working hard to
bring the home the gold in the spring.
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HOOCH

LETTER DRIVE

HOLIDAY 5K

ALUMNI RACING

NovemberNovember

HELLO FLORIDA CLUB ROWING FAMILY, FRIENDS, AND ALUMNI,HELLO FLORIDA CLUB ROWING FAMILY, FRIENDS, AND ALUMNI,

RESULTSRESULTS

Women’s Collegiate Novice 8+ A: 2nd
Mixed Open 8+ A: 2nd
Women’s Open 4+: 3rd

Women’s Collegiate 8+ A: 3rd



We have recently added some new designs to the
apparel storefront. 

Thank you to everyone who has bought apparel to
support the team!

ANNUAL FALL LETTER DRIVEANNUAL FALL LETTER DRIVE

ALUMNI COMPETING AT HOOCHALUMNI COMPETING AT HOOCH APPAREL FUNDRAISERAPPAREL FUNDRAISER

Not only did current gators race at Hooch, but our
alumni also got back out on the water! 

It was great seeing our alumni compete, and we're
so happy they were able to come and join us. 

                                   to the club can be made electronically via Givebutter (https://givebutter.com/florida-club-rowing-
donations), through Zelle to ufloridacrew@gmail.com, or by check addressed to Florida Crew Boosters Inc. at 3150
Hull Road, Gainesville, FL 32611. Your donation is completely tax-deductible and always greatly appreciated.

                                                                please feel free to reach out to us via email, ufloridacrew@gmail.com, or message
us on Facebook!

- ALEXANDRIA O’DONOVAN, SECRETARY- ALEXANDRIA O’DONOVAN, SECRETARY

ANY DONATIONSANY DONATIONS

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS,IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS,

We have recently addressed and sent out letters as a part of our annual family
and business letter drive. The letter drive is one of our biggest fundraising efforts
in the fall to help prepare for spring training and regattas, and we greatly
appreciate everyone who donates any amount!

If you have not received a letter but still wish to donate to the club, we have
recently started using a new fundraising platform for donations called Givebutter.

SANTA CLAUSE IS COMIN' TO TOWN 5KSANTA CLAUSE IS COMIN' TO TOWN 5K

For the past two years, we have hosted an annual 5K. This year, we wanted to spruce things up with a
winter holiday themed run!

The run will be on Saturday, December 3rd from 9 AM to 12 PM. If you are in the Gainesville area, we
encourage you to come out with friends, family, or individually to walk, jog, or run at Hawethorne Trail
dressed in some holiday-themed gear. 

More information and tickets can be found at 
We can't wait to see Santas, elves, reindeers running around and having fun!

TO DONATE THROUGH GIVEBUTTER, PLEASE GO TO GIVEBUTTER.COM/FLORIDA-CLUB-ROWING-DONATIONSTO DONATE THROUGH GIVEBUTTER, PLEASE GO TO GIVEBUTTER.COM/FLORIDA-CLUB-ROWING-DONATIONS  

OR TEXT ROWGATOR TO 202-858-1233OR TEXT ROWGATOR TO 202-858-1233  

GIVEBUTTER.COM/SANTACLAUSE5KGIVEBUTTER.COM/SANTACLAUSE5K


